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Two Litter Clean-Up Events Coming Up! 
 
Love your neighborhood? Hate litter? Just want to 
have fun? Come check out these two upcoming 
neighborhood clean-up events: 

 
Couve Collective Block Party 
Saturday, Sept. 28, 2024 
Couve Collective, a recovery café downtown is 
hosting a block party and neighborhood clean-up.  
Date / Time: 9/28, 4:30 pm to 8:00 pm 
Meet: Couve Collective at 1009 W. 13th St. 
More info: couvecollective.org 
 
Inaugural Pick-It Vancouver 
Friday, Oct. 11, 2024 
SOLVE, an environmental non-profit that serves 
Oregon and SW Washington, is hosting an inaugural 
litter clean-up downtown. 
Date / Time: 10/11, 10:00 am to noon 
Meet: Hudson building, 101 E. 6th Street 
More Info: solveoregon.org/pick-it-up-vancouver 
 
 

 
Update from the Board 

On behalf of the neighborhood, the ESNA Board submitted letters in support of Federal funds 
for a transportation related project in the downtown area, and the City’s Week Without 
Driving proclamation. More to report at the next meeting. 
 

Next ESNA meeting is October 21, and is all about parking 
Gabriel Montez, City of Vancouver Parking District Manager, will present an update on the 
ongoing parking study and parking plan. There will be time for residents to comment and 
submit concerns about residential parking needs and concerns. 
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Next Meeting Time 
* All Membership * 

Monday, October 21 
6:00 to 8:00 pm 

Hudson Community Room 
101 E. 6th Street 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their eƯort to share vital information with residents to create a more 
informed public. However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in the Neighborhood Association 
newsletter or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine 
whether the information published is accurate or appropriate. Printed by the City of Vancouver OƯice of Neighborhoods. 


